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Over the years, we have used a variety of means to transport children on field trips – parents’ vehicles, rented school buses, and
Wonders-owned mini buses and vans. Although the mode of transportation has varied, ensuring children’s safety while in the
vehicles remains a consistent priority. You may have read recently that in 2020, guns surpassed cars as the leading cause of death
for children and youth in the United States. This disheartening fact and the all too frequent news reports of school shootings bring a
different type of safety to mind – both physical and emotional. All too often, parents and caregivers are tasked with addressing this
crisis with children. 

Our leadership team recently participated in a half-day active shooter training, and all staff will participate in this same training this
summer. In addition to the emergency training, we regularly cultivate resources for staff so they have the tools to comfort, educate,
and reassure children when there is gun-related violence in the news. Below are resources shared by some of our partner schools
and may be helpful as you listen to your children’s questions and worries. 

I recently read that an effective way to deal with challenges that feel insurmountable is to recognize and begin with your sphere of
influence. We hope that your conversations at home and within your individual spheres of influence will grow to create a meaningful
change for the health and safety of our children and our society.
 
Sincerely,

Joanne Hurt
Executive Director

Resources for Families: Fuller Youth Institute Processing the Tragedy of School Shootings 
APA Helping your children manage distress in the aftermath of a shooting 
NASP Talking to Children About Violence: Tips for Parents and Teachers 
Helping Children Cope With Frightening News
How to Talk to Kids About School Shootings
10 Strategies for Talking to Children About School Shootings
Helping your children manage distress in the aftermath of a shooting
Talking to Kids About Current Events

 

Teacher AppreciationWeek 
May 8 - May 12, 2023

Shh...It's a Surprise: In preparation for Teachers Appreciation Week, we are putting together a surprise video for
Wonders educators! Help us create a memorable "Thank you" for by submitting a 30-second

https://wonderslearning.org/donate/
http://email.littleflower.myenotice.com/c/eJxMkM2usyAQhq8GlwZmYMSFC1vLbXyxCJUcKieIMd79F20XZ_U-_GUe3qkbJ2_1VLlOkOZCNAS6cksqwbowdYIQqrmTWlgngSxyUpJa6Xk7aiAYqdX8aavQAQfkCK1ogUNTe21JK-CTempQT8kkj6GU6HxMu8v1-_gOqW16V7GbS_ll2DMwDMy-7_Xf26udU4p1yi8Gxvp_11N_MDAxLD8-5X3MU239m6F5jyG-toXhIBjQlYTAgLYTgfNz2zEcmlZqBjS5tTAczvkrA3UqqFNCgfFbjC4faStzWNYSylbcefC4RBSYZ0wf-M3JunUNy7Ucyuw-mceXm46Lk7_i85UPzimVsLzWr8WPOxgOt7bvyTx4jw3e4KaQBPZSYKMNSE1GCVLQa1Bm4OZGslH9_Q5yQGxQyfujyt23ujHGlUm-p2VyeY1uzEtYXmeL_wMAAP__b4SYMw
http://email.littleflower.myenotice.com/c/eJxMkMvOpCAUhJ8GlwYOt-PCRXvhNSb8iC35UTpIj-m3n0h6MasqyKl8lVp6u6wOl8b3TCFlTCvAxh-pBOfD0jPFodl6BA0OcVmtxE4IiYx5cJ1k3gJ4qZvQAwVOOXSsAwq6XdEplEAX-YMgfwQRNIZSol9junxu988X0rq0N7HfSnkR_iBgCJjrutr_r0-3pRTblJ8EjFv_1Oj6IWBiOH7XlC-bl9atO-FmtyE-3wfhEyOgqioOBNT7tkDp_e0Jn3QnkIBa_FkIn27-SUDeFeRdQtYat872ZatWvgRT0iu4s9qbBBKmvyFFfzhfHy6HvTpzbimVcNTYZNfi827L9qX--g_h00iHYeB81mp8MEnZjNoIYSTykeLAcZwnPhqBbBg6rYcOdTcoNQtqHqiNmprcf6eyMZ5E0Csdi89n9DYf4Xjeq_0LAAD__9zUkdk
http://email.littleflower.myenotice.com/c/eJx8kU2u6yoMgFdDhhGYQmCQwUlTtvFE-GlRKVRAX9TdXyXp4FZHuiOD9dn-wHbU1hthOzcSLjAhAwfRuZRbMC7YkXAK3W1csGBeCkKMt2wRZOEEJOGGkUUy7HEXRsBAMQVJJGAYei8MFwzwhgNbTuiEY2gtOh_z6kr_eH-G9CY_ujjeWnsi-oNAIVDruvZ_09Xcco59LlcEyvj_9lL_RqBiSHefy6qL7Y1_IKoeOsTrKyE6EwR8j5wCAv7ajoDxlnaIzoM8CQTcutoQnbf5FQHbFNgmwXaNLV6Srs-cYkhuv-4aDFRxNb-KcVsZzDrZPT5fSwxGt5BT_ReWrdG1Hcjxvj1ftXft_YWaEmr4Bf4fcnTJ7Erz1wzVdLyHtEvOLR89biHa4tLReMmv9rtJC8_D0edyOOriUvv2bk6bmyv183N390Z0FljRs5wGSfkkAKYJ-MyFugj6Q0_kcoFBAaczZ2Q6AxsmzrE8k4EMkl4kVnNXxs-6dYwVnfCak3WlRqdLCum6bf5PAAAA__8-qtGH
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0013ItsOlA8GGWNlvgweSrDguLROeh6686qugvAGAzGrBiG9FtTo-guvaLpsFcx90tk2oLEBr7_jXxx0v5qO_OhVflgFHBgBY-sMJT3lcb1XhYSu3LLr9Hdq432Z2fbJ5Pp3SnqoBiG5PHw6NmplN_Q5qvjNCL1aohxHcnn196fq4_VzYB2P-ABxtWKgKk1DJ3lCAmAIg3X9MSpci5dX_kRBg==&c=3_-guzRZvQF33vlJ0kwN1H1koXCi7c2548k0FY9wzZoKq-pBqA1fWg==&ch=9-7j31hSsV3ekzUccNdFZ8vOguuOOs1zQaqZUUqu0Bp584XbhjK6mA==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0013ItsOlA8GGWNlvgweSrDguLROeh6686qugvAGAzGrBiG9FtTo-guvaLpsFcx90tkwpFLLuGbiBXTSGbe0b8kr0KsQlPSzvmRub8N4zWH4uGrRZHOOJjHfEVeDbs2iablmP2oC_TLhrhT65SnqMAx4mimjVQL-Ff7B3wszevXThCsyINhyA3izhKnmgSlFLSwcSxEWDXaDmMgJzZMmIr6jw==&c=3_-guzRZvQF33vlJ0kwN1H1koXCi7c2548k0FY9wzZoKq-pBqA1fWg==&ch=9-7j31hSsV3ekzUccNdFZ8vOguuOOs1zQaqZUUqu0Bp584XbhjK6mA==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0013ItsOlA8GGWNlvgweSrDguLROeh6686qugvAGAzGrBiG9FtTo-guvaLpsFcx90tko1_khVExfKtfDuX-ZvKadrnMHK7uaD9egzA28PaZI_r8uWkhkbYmNJH99WLFZe0bsqURxp0G1mdQNlqpdsIdYJdwgvfG_PgTVsIoeSNg7-B0RmqfQyeVNKtwOFZF96CpwT4gxXiwb7WagT3J8UeuluS57hR8cW5Mxf27ZVUjJHlcSmMGdSMMzkBE6ZRcwuvgz28ZiuomB3nXkpexYsH3NRVVaGKIsW7EjetyMRFVe6zxOT8FmXVlVw==&c=3_-guzRZvQF33vlJ0kwN1H1koXCi7c2548k0FY9wzZoKq-pBqA1fWg==&ch=9-7j31hSsV3ekzUccNdFZ8vOguuOOs1zQaqZUUqu0Bp584XbhjK6mA==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0013ItsOlA8GGWNlvgweSrDguLROeh6686qugvAGAzGrBiG9FtTo-guvaLpsFcx90tkXy3UicY7StEFb3S66DIbylvkeqol4URA9oNFbXIBQidIO3Yag6A_f-Sz1XJhkymtj0u-jQOd_Nco6K-mPnpn3FhIGzDXUzCu-d2Gww1xQkycNVhh9FloKI-g9OcedktVsJMevz9UsQA=&c=3_-guzRZvQF33vlJ0kwN1H1koXCi7c2548k0FY9wzZoKq-pBqA1fWg==&ch=9-7j31hSsV3ekzUccNdFZ8vOguuOOs1zQaqZUUqu0Bp584XbhjK6mA==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0013ItsOlA8GGWNlvgweSrDguLROeh6686qugvAGAzGrBiG9FtTo-guvaLpsFcx90tkhgY3Uoj42B3bJvvASXbJpulKQsf5SqdtNhWeupCAkIEFjyWU-ERPdEXL00sXukTPVwJm-OPrWvG_46o_jhKtmphpvkShL-sfFLi6OjcSiPS_s7WVjPyg1gHP0bJNYz8S94VxNnNHoVMoKioM3SnIveWNceJBdPVTGlxaiW5Jkq1Ntc34Jext5ampTEk6ee73FFrOFKb5OCv1dYNTMmkb9A==&c=3_-guzRZvQF33vlJ0kwN1H1koXCi7c2548k0FY9wzZoKq-pBqA1fWg==&ch=9-7j31hSsV3ekzUccNdFZ8vOguuOOs1zQaqZUUqu0Bp584XbhjK6mA==


Submit a Video Message! message to Wonders teachers. It is fast and easy! Video Submissions are due by May 1st!

Record and Submit Your Message by Clicking Here

 

Advancing Teacher Professional Development
Wonders Professional Development Consortium

Ensuring High-Quality:
For Children and Families

Each school year, Wonders teachers complete 18-24 hours of professional development
through Wonders PDC, at no cost to our classroom educators. Since August, Wonders
teachers have participated in workshop topics including: First-Aid/CPR, Emergency
Preparation/Active Shooter, Spirited Children in Early Learning, and Exploring the Mysteries of
Sensory Processing and Strategies to Help Young Children Self-Regulate. Additional workshop
topics offered this school year will include: Medication Administration, Child Abuse and Neglect,
Conflict Resolution, Taking Learning Outdoors, and The Magic of Transitions. 

On April 10th, Wonders Extended Day and Early Learning educators participated in our Spring
Professional Development Day, a full day dedicated to training and skill-building. Training topics
included Taking Learning Outdoors, The Magic of Transitions, Conflict Resolution, and curriculum
implementation. Our summer camp team also had an opportunity to meet to discuss, plan, and
prepare for camp beginning this June. 

Mentorship Program: 
Coaching and Reflection

Lifelong learning is key to the Wonders mission and includes our staff, too! Gerald Bolden, Program
Director at Wonders at Chevy Chase and Extended Day Auxiliary Program Manager, facilitates two
mentor programs for Extended Day educators and leaders. The Leadership Mentor Program
focuses on topics that include time management, licensing regulations, health and safety
procedures, team building, behavior management, and parent and community engagement. The
monthly mentor meetings for first year Extended Day educators provides a collaborative space and
resources to support children’s social-emotional development, health and safety, and curriculum
activities planning. 

Leading For Children: 
Leadership Program 

For a second year, Wonders is hosting reflective practice journal study groups with educators from
Leading for Children. Using their book, “The Five Commitments of Optimistic Leaders for Children”,
the groups will dive into these five commitments:

Think Impact - to make informed decisions
Cultivate Self- Awareness - to guide thought, emotion, and behavior
Nurture Relationships - to support learning and collaboration
Refine Communication - for mutual clarity and understanding

https://app.memento.com/teachers-appreciation-week-surprise-video/6WTE_20yIF/record
https://app.memento.com/teachers-appreciation-week-surprise-video/6WTE_20yIF/record?blm_aid=0
https://leadingforchildren.org/optimisticleaders/


Activate Curiosity - to find connections and continue learning.

As stated in the book, “Leadership is how you see yourself, your willingness to recognize and own
the impact you have on others, and your commitment to take action to effect positive change.
Leadership is not defined by a role or title. At Leading for Children, we encourage every adult who
continues to the well-being of young children to recognize their role as leaders. The Optimistic
Leader envisions excellence and commits to achieve it.”

Wonders PDC by the Numbers

Wonders Professional Development Consortium (PDC) is a Maryland State Department of
Education (MSDE) certified training program that offers high-quality MSDE-approved Core-of-
Knowledge (COK) workshops to ECE and OST educators. Through the consortium, we offer
workshops led by experts and certified trainers from the Wonders team on a variety of topics in six
major areas: Child Development, Curriculum, Professionalism, Community, Special Needs and
Health, Safety and Nutrition. 

"This conference went very well. I didn’t realize that it was Wonders’ first conference.

It couldn’t have gone any smoother/better!"

"Amazing seminar (Conference)! I thoroughly appreciate this opportunity." 

"Thank you (Wonders PDC), for leading this educational experience."

2023 OST Conference:
PD for OST Educators in MD

This March, Wonders Professional Development Consortium (PDC) with support from
the Montgomery County Collaboration Council, hosted the first out-of-school time conference for
regional OST and school-age educators. A total of 30 Maryland educators completed three, 2-
hour MSDE-approved workshops led by three certified trainers on the Wonders staff and a
professional trainer from the National Center for School Mental Health. Conference
participants earned a total of 6 Core of Knowledge that meet compliance requirements under the
Maryland State Department of Education. 

Thank you for supporting new
professional development

opportunities for ost and school-
age educators in Maryland!

 

https://u23219534.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=m8T8-2BZuFfcyihQoOHbMfF3w6eGsYusFtcGc94-2BfFFz8lxvY7Sq88Q51pooxSXgxC9Nrx2oXxvqbxRM8qcusk2A-3D-3DZ4Ku_bmPUtdx-2FqKd-2BQgr3yLIqGOgNhfwc4hzPe7ewBlRi38UIHoRUvo3dmQW-2FpFyaa5gRoRopdrYAg1YitaU-2FOECXdF57ahsuxEboNRqHfwOn0tJlUzkX5u1CXH4MboStI0hWKq4UfalDioqY26zyRUSL-2BNx-2F5ZBU3hh11sb7d1nCGPH1S-2BNApuv0XZ5rqLjhNbMsIt-2Bm-2BeTkKR4IMpJSe8aiIjL6JwDX-2BirUomKxpaFIUEw-3D


March Snapshot
Early Learning + Extended Day Highlights

Baby Supply Drive: 
Supporting New Families  

Thank you to our early learning and extended day families who donated items for the Baby Supply
Drive. We collected 3 strollers, 2 bassinets, 2 high-chairs, 1 boppy, 1 car seat, and 3
blankets. Thank you for helping us make a difference by donating supplies that new parents need
to welcome home a baby. A Wider Circle will continue to accept lightly-used donations at their
warehouse. Visit A Wider Circle online to plan your trip.

Politics and Prose Book Fair
Thank you for joining us!

It was wonderful to see new and familiar faces at the Politics and Prose Bookstore on March 25th.
The community raised a total of $561.75 through in-store purchases, and a total of 37 books
were donated for our early learning classrooms and extended day programs. Thank you to
everyone who purchased books at either of the Politics and Prose locations and who made a
donation to benefit the children in our programs. 

Tri-State Camp Conference:
An Exciting Summer Ahead!

Gerald Bolden, Program Director at Chevy Chase, and Chris Powers, Program Director at Horace
Mann, joined camp professionals for the 2023 Tri-State CAMP Conference, a three-day conference
dedicated to educational workshops and connecting CAMP Directors to resources that elevate
summer camp experiences for children. Gerald and Chris bring a wealth of knowledge on
interactive and skill-building activities and games that are implemented in Wonders Summer Camp!

Gerald Bolden, led over 100 camp professionals at the Tri-State CAMP Conference in a workshop,
"More Indoor Games for Inclement Summer Weather". Camp professionals learned a variety of
indoor games that support campers' social emotional learning, teach good sportsmanship, and
build friendships.

Story Tapestries:  
Advocacy Through Storytelling

Early Learning families participated in a Story Tapestries workshop building skills to better
communicate stories to children and help both parents and children identify messages of advocacy
and problem-solving. Through an interactive storytelling session, Story Tapestries and Wonders
parents discussed the many ways stories reflect challenges in our own lives and how to use these

https://awidercircle.org/get-involved/#donate-items


stories as a way to identify solutions to these challenges to become better advocates for ourselves
and those around us. This is our third year partnering with the Story Tapestries Ensemble to bring
arts-centered learning into our early learning classrooms. Learn more here. 

 

Milestone
Celebrations
Celebrating Milestone
Anniversaries during
PDD!

During our Spring Professional Development Day, Wonders recognized the five-year and twenty-
year anniversaries of two Wonders employees, Chris Powers, Program Director at Horace Mann,
and Rafiqah Mahdi, Lead Teacher at Leland. In this video, Chris shares his motivations and
passion as a child care educator.

Chris Powers 
Program Director

Wonders Extended Day at Horace Mann
5-Year Milestone Celebration

Rafiqha Mahdi 
Lead Teacher

Wonders Early Learning at Leland
20-Year Milestone Celebration

 

Annual Teachers
Bonus Fund 
May 22nd  - June 12

In May, we will launch our annual Teachers Bonus Fund. Contributions to the Bonus Fund enable
us to distribute meaningful bonuses in mid-June to recognize teachers' impact on children's
learning. You can make an early contribution today and help us reach our $20,000
fundraising goal. All contributions directly benefit the lead teachers, teachers, floating teachers,
substitute teachers, assistant directors, and directors - the teams that make children's experiences
at Wonders special!

Contribute to the Teachers Bonus Fund

 

https://storytapestries.org/
https://wonderslearning.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/04/Chris-Video.mp4
https://crm.bloomerang.co/HostedDonation?ApiKey=pub_2cc686b4-bf23-11eb-8a95-02bf22d030ab&WidgetId=153277440


Stay Involved
Community Engagement Events!

Anthony's Coal Fired Pizza RestaurantFundraiser 
Saturday, April 15th
11:00am - 9:00pm
 
20% of dine-in and take-out orders mentioning Wonders
Learning will be donated to our organization. Saturday sounds
like a great day to grab some pizza and wings!
RSVP and view the event here: https://fb.me/e/4fhV0eIx5

Share this Event on Social Media

Rainbow Families Annual Conference
Saturday, May 20, 2023 
8:30 am - 4:30 pm
Washington Episcopal School, Bethesda, MD
 
Wonders is proud to be a sponsor of the Rainbow Families Kids'
Camp during the Rainbow Families Annual Gathering and
Conference this May. Families attending the conference will
have access to all-day care for children ages 5 - 11 years old.

Learn More and Register Here

 

Join us with a contribution today!

Teaching children through play and a nurturing and diverse community.
Make a donation today to ensure access to quality care and education.

Follow Us On Social Media

Contact Us

Our Contact Information
*{{Organization Name}}*
*{{Organization Address}}*
*{{Organization Phone}}*

https://fb.me/e/4fhV0eIx5
https://www.facebook.com/events/1601086457037957/
https://www.groupraise.com/events/239053?fbclid=IwAR2almTvoR1XtYGkxDos-uIdmnSYYLu0kZdcnfgVWfCbHJfvUgFvp7qFnJs
https://rainbowfamilies.org/conference2023/
https://rainbowfamilies.org/conference2023/
https://wonderslearning.org/donate/
https://wonderslearning.org/donate/
https://www.facebook.com/wonderslearnings/?ref=br_rs
https://www.instagram.com/wonderslearning/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/wonders-early-learning-extended-day
mailto:admin@wonderslearning.org
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